
From:  Steve Gambino <stevegambin  > 

Sent:  Monday, July 20, 2020 5:10 PM 

To:  ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject:  please keep the consent decrees 

Hi, 

As bad as these PROs are, the only thing preventing outright corruption are these consent 

decrees. 

Please do not overturn them. 

Steve Gambino 

Villa Milagro Vineyards 

 




